
 

 

PSA and SEDA sign organisational rights agreement 
 
The PSA is a Union of Choice with a proven track record and is committed to promoting and protecting 
the rights and interests of members in the workplace. As members may be aware, the PSA embarked on 
a successful recruitment drive at SEDA earlier this year, which resulted in the PSA gaining a substantial 
number of new members.  
 
The PSA engaged SEDA in terms of section 21 of the Labour Relations Act, requesting for recognition 
and certain organisational rights, i.e., access to the workplace, election of shop stewards, representation 
of PSA members in grievance and disciplinary hearings, etc. 
  
The PSA is delighted to inform members that the PSA and SEDA formalised the relationship by entering 
into a recognition agreement signed on 5 November 2021, thereby granting the PSA organisational rights 
with effect from the date of the signing of the agreement.  
 
All SEDA employees are invited to join the PSA for the protection and promotion of their workplace rights 
and interests. PSA membership application forms can be accessed on the PSA website (www.psa.co.za) 
or at your nearest PSA Provincial Office.  
 
Members will be informed of developments.  
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